
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

20th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are writing to you with information regarding next year and our transition activities over 
the coming weeks. We are still in the process of finalising our staffing and still have one 
vacancy to fill. We are aiming to inform you of your child’s new class teacher by next Friday.  
 
Class Structures 
 
Next year all of our classes with be single aged classes. The structure of our classes across 
both schools will be as follows;  
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Class A 
Class B 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 
Year 1 
Class A 
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Year 2 
Class A 
Class B 
Class C 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS2 
Year 3 
Class A 
Class B 
 
Year 4 
Class A 
Class B 
Class C 
 
Year 5  
Class A 
Class B 
Class C 
 
Year 6 
Class A 
Class B 
Class C 

 
We are working with staff currently to finalise our new school vision to support the values 
that have already been decided upon. This also means that the class names will be changing 
in September and the children will be part of this process before the end of term.  
 
 
 
 



 

   
 

New to Year 3  
 
Your child is invited to spend Wednesday 2nd July and Thursday 3rd July at the Junior School. 
On these days, please bring your child to the Community Centre Gate for drop off at 9am. 
They will remain at school with us for the whole day and will be collected from the 
playground at 3:30pm. The children will be moving up in their current classes and staff will 
be on hand to welcome them to their news classrooms. The children will spend the day in 
their new classrooms which are directly opposite the Community Gate entrance. We will 
meet and greet the children on the playground and get them lined up as a class before we 
enter the school. Parents are welcome to wait with their children. Please be aware that this 
gate will be used by the other children beforehand and so this space can be quite busy.  
 
On Wednesday 2nd July we will hold a meet and greet session in the school hall at 9am after 
drop off. This meeting is likely to last no longer than 20 minutes but gives us an opportunity 
to share some important information with you and provide you with a welcome pack. 
 
 
New to Year 1,2,4,5 and 6 
 
Children will all go to the current classrooms as normal. They will then be sent to their new 
classes once they have been registered. At the end of each day most children will return to 
their current classes and be collected as usual.  
 
Important: If your child is currently in Mr Foord’s or Mrs Hodge’s class please collect from 
the hall 
 
Children will spend both of these days in their new classrooms with their new teacher. They 
will spend today getting to know each other and completing a range of activities.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact either school.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Gordon 
Head teacher 
Grange Infant and Junior School 


